Memo

To: Elyse Greenwald, OMB

From: Caldwell Jackson, ACL

Re: Non-Substantive Modifications to the Information Collection Tool for the Alzheimer's Disease
Supportive Services Program (ADSSP) Data Collection

Date: July 6, 2017

BACKGROUND:

On June 22, 2017 The Alzheimer's Disease Supportive Services Program (ADSSP) Data Collection was
approved by OMB. The final approved collection instrument/tool which was uploaded into ROCIS did not
include a revision made which included a “Hispanic” tabulation in the instrument/tool. This change was
noted in the Supporting Statement that was approved by OMB. This revised tool has now been uploaded
into ROCIS. Cortney Higgins of OMB'’s staff is aware of the non-substantive request being submitted.



